City Attorney's Communication #2017-685
May 23, 2017

TO: Jennifer Gomez, AICP, Assistant Development Services Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution Approving Affordable Housing Study Summary Findings

As requested in your memorandum dated May 19, 2017, Department of Development Services
Memorandum #17-208, the following form of resolution, relative to the above-referenced matter,
has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, ACCEPTING
LAMBERT ADVISORY’S AFFORDABLE HOUSING
STUDY SUMMARY FINDINGS; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistance.
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